Please Join Us to Welcome Rabbi Seth Haaz
Candidate for Senior Rabbi
February 22 - 25

Har Zion is thrilled to welcome Rabbi Seth Haaz and his wife Bonnie Rose for the
weekend of February 22-25. (Daughters Sophie, 6 and Sadie, 3 are vacationing with
Bubbie for the weekend). Please join us for any of the following events so that you

can be part of this important process.

Friday, February 23

6 PM Sisterhood Kabbalat Shabbat Services followed by a Congregational Oneg Shabbat (open to all) and
Sisterhood Shabbat Dinner (by reservation only)

Rabbi Haaz will speak at the Service and shmooze during the Oneg, before joining the Sisterhood Shabbat
Dinner.

Saturday, February 24
9:30 AM - 12 PM Kol Tefilah — Sisterhood Shabbat Morning Services
Rabbi Haaz will speak during the service in the Main Sanctuary and join the community for Kiddush
following Services. Babysitting will be available.

10:45 AM - 12 PM Game Show Shabbat — K-6 Families — Join us for mystery prizes, fun and a great
Kiddush lunch! Your ‘Game Show Hosts’ Norman, Ben and Davida look forward to seeing you! PLUS meet
special ‘Guest Hosts’ Rabbi Seth Haaz and his wife Bonnie Rose!

1-2PM Milton Pomerantz Interactive Torah Study — Rabbi Haaz will lead an interactive Torah Study
session in the Dogole Chapel.

5-7 PM Magic, Munchies and More...Havdalah Pajama Celebration

Join us for breakfast for dinner, a Magic Show by David Zeidman Entertainment, and more...Children (and
Adults) are encouraged to come in Pajamas!

Come out to say ‘Shavua Tov’ to Rabbi Haaz and his wife Bonnie Rose!

5:30-6:30 PM Minha/Ma’ariv/Havdalah — Join Rabbi Haaz and Hazzan Vogel as they lead services

Sunday, February 25
9-11 AM Morning Minyan followed by a Congregational Breakfast — sponsored by the Sisterhood.
Rabbi Haaz will join our community for breakfast and talk to us about his Jewish journey followed by a Q & A.
All are welcome.

After the visit, we want to hear from you.
You will be sent an email on Sunday, February 25 at noon and asked to share your impressions
in an on-line survey which will close on Tuesday, February 27 at 5 PM.
Everyone is encouraged to participate!



